
Update March 2025 

As the diocese of Cyangugu keeps growing, new parishes are created and we want every 
parish to have a good strong house for their pastor and his family. We are blessed with a 
good and faithful builder {John} and we trust each other. So I will do my very best to raise 
£16,000 for each house. The three guest houses are working well and generating the 
funds to run the diocese {salaries, vehicles, water, power}, but not enough for capital 
building. The government has very strict rules about church buildings, so many poorly 
built are closed down. The government also requires a pastor in charge of a parish to 
have a degree in Theology, so we are currently sponsoring a number of them at the 
universities of the East African Christian College in Kigali and the Bishop Barham 
University in Kabale {Uganda}. Training pastors and giving them safe accommodation is 
our current project. I am so very grateful for funds from MAG which can help with these 
costs. Thank you dear friends in Tonbridge. 
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